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VARIOUS POSTGRADUATE PROGRAMS 

Dear Students 

The directorate of the postgraduate studies is congratulating you 

for being admitted at the open university of Tanzania. 

We urged you to visit the nearby OUT centre for the registration 

process. The sooner you do the registration, the earlier you will 

be able to start your studies.  You are also reminded to make 

sure that you have the original certificates of the copies 

submitted during the application process when visiting the OUT 

centre for the registration purpose. Failure to do so will delay 

your registration process.   
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